Swains Lane Development

6t" January 2017

Dear Neighbour,
Re: 1-11A Swains Lane & 109-110 Highgate West Hill

Following Noble House Properties recent acquisition of the above
development site, we are proposing to commence works on site in
February.

As you are no doubt aware the site has full planning permission for the
construction of a new development comprising 8 retail units with 12
residential apartments above.

Due to the fact that there will be construction works on the site for
approximately 18 months, and as part of the broader consultation process,
we invite you to attend a meeting at St Anne’s Church, 106 Highgate
Hill West, London N6 6AP on Monday 16 January 2017 between
7pm and 8pm to discuss the Construction Management Plan (CMP).

Representatives from NHP, their contractors and the Architect’s will be
available to discuss any items in the CMP.

A copy of the draft CMP can be viewed prior to the meeting at
http://camdocs.camden.gov.uk/webdrawer/webdrawer.dll/webdrawer/rec
[6420648/view/, limited copies will also be available at the meeting.

Whilst we appreciate that you may have further questions in relation the
development, please note that this meeting will focus on the CMP and items
in relation to the construction process. We will however be available from
6.30pm if you would like to approach us to discuss any other elements of

the development.

Please do visit our website www.nhplondon.co.uk where you will see
examples of our other current and completed developments.

We look forward to meeting you on the 16th,

Yours sj ely,

_Alex Oliver
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